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Aloft Ocean City 
https://www.aloftoceancity.com 
 
ASSE International Inc./Aspire Worldwide 
https://www.aspireworldwide.org 
 
Berlin Little League 
https://berlinlittleleague.org/ 
 
Best Aquatic Management LLC 
https://bestaquatic.com/ 
 
Blue Water Development Corporation 
https://bwdc.com/ 
 
Breza & Associates, LLC/Community Settlement 
Group 
https://brezalaw.com/ 
 
Chesapeake Ghosts-Ocean City Ghost Walks 
https://chesapeakeghosts.com 
 
Clean Cut Services 
https://cleancutlandscapingmd.com/ 
 
D.A. Kozma Ltd. 
https://www.kozmajewelers.com 
 
Donaway Furniture 
https://www.donaway.com 
 
Edward Jones / Charles Adams 
https://www.edwardjones.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Electrical Integrity LLC 
https://www.elecintegrity.com 
 
Fisher Architecture 
https://www.fisherarchitecture.com/ 
 
Franchise Management Services Inc. 
https://www.joindunkin.com 
 
Habitat for Humanity of Worcester County 
https://www.habitatworcester.org 
 
Intrax Work Travel 
https://www.intraxworktravel.com 
 
Makai Condominiums 
https://makaicondominiums.com/ 
 
 
Merchant Services Pros 
https://merchantservicespros.com/ 
 
Ocean City Golf Getaway 
https://www.oceancitygolf.com 
 
Oceans East Luxury Apartment Homes 
https://www.oceans-east.com/ 
 
Pop Pop's Cottage 
https://www.poppopscottage.com 
 
Purple Moose Saloon 
https://www.purplemoosesaloon.com 
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Re/Max Advantage Realty 
https://www.thehomesadvantage.com/ 
 
RE/MAX Solutions 
https://www.TonyScuto.com 
 
Shore Industries 
https://www.shoreind.com 
 
Staples The Office Superstore 
https://www.staplesconnect.com 
 
Sunny Deals Magazine 
https://www.getsunnydeals.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UniFirst Corporation 
https://www.unifirst.com 
 
We Are Limitless Studios 
https://www.wearelimitlessstudios.com 
 
Whiteford, Taylor & Preston LLC 
https://www.whitefordlaw.com/ 
 
Windsor Teak Furniture 
https://www.windsorteakfurniture.com 
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